
 

 
 
Welcome Message from LEI Fanpei 

 

The Global Space Exploration Conference (GLEX2017) 

will be held 5-9 June 2017 in Beijing, China. We warmly 

welcome delegates from all over the world to Beijing to 

attend the Conference. In 2010, the International 

Astronautical Federation held successfully its global series of 

conferences for the first time in Beijing. We are very pleased 

to hold the important and influential conference for the 

second time in Beijing.  

GLEX 2017 will consist of a variety of themed events covering rich and wide 

technical topics. GLEX 2017 will review the accomplishments of space exploration 

achieved in the past few years on a global scale and envision the  prospects of future 

development.  GLEX 2017 is aimed to push forward the international space 

cooperation and promote the space technology to better serve people’s life.  

Beijing is China’s technological center in which the major space R&D and 

production units are located; Beijing is China’s cultural center where historical relics 

are kept. GLEX 2017 will organize technical visits and social tours to let the world 

delegates have the opportunity to visit China’s space facilities and enjoy the elegance 

of the ancient city.  

Space exploration is an unremitting pursuit that concerns the well-being of all 

people. China’s space industry has prospered in recent years. We look forward to 

meeting with you in Beijing to share technical results to make greater contributions to 

the human civilization and social progress for the benefits of all mankind.  

 

LEI Fanpei 

Co-chair of GLEX 2017 

Chairman of China Aerospace Science and Technology Corporation 

President of Chinese Society of Astronautics 

 


